
REMEMBERING

Pearl Davis
July 17, 1926 - June 3, 2022

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Irene Cole

Relation: Aquaintance

I waited on Mrs. Davis when I worked at Super Valu many years ago. She was such a wonderful lady

who always had a beautiful  smile on her face.It was always such a pleasure to wait on her.Sympathy

to her family at this sad and difficult time.


